Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
                  Tuesday 26th March 2019
Attendance:

Rebecca Hutchinson (Practice Manager), Susan Burns (Medicine Manager), Mrs Dover (patient), Mr Fagan (patient), Mr Cavanagh (patient) Mrs McArthur (patient), Mr Docherty (patient), Mrs Proctor (patient).
Apologies: Mr Brewis (patient), Mrs Storey, Mrs Ewart; Mrs Blenkiron (patient);  Mr Simpson (patient), Mr & Mrs McPhail (patient); Mrs Vasey (patient),
1. Staff update
I have asked Dan to return to Middle Chare. 

We also have some new faces, Dave and James. James will be working back office coding hospital letters, and Dave will be working front line. 
I have been successful in recruiting an international GP recruit; Dr. Navarro will start with us on 23.04.2019, it will take approximately 3 months for her to be added onto the performs list. 

We have also recruited a new Nurse Practitioner, Heather, she is currently working her notice and will join us in June/July – she will be involved in a home visiting scheme across Chester Le Street. 

We have been asked to take a GP Registrar; Dr. Madukwe, she will also start on 23.04.2019

2. Extended Access
There are now appointments available to book across all other surgeries in Chester Le Street – see below for clinics

	Day
	Practice delivering session

	Monday                    
	Sacriston 

	
	

	Tuesday               
	Pelton & Fellrose            

	 
	

	Wednesday        
	Middle Chare                    

	
	

	Thursday             
	Cestria                                 

	
	

	Friday                        
	Sacriston

	
	

	Saturday              
	Great Lumley                    

	
	

	Sunday                   
	Cestria


3. Group Consultations 

Dawn is the main contact regarding group consultations, we currently offer group consults for, diabetes, asthma, blood pressure 

We are pleased to say that some of these groups are at the maximum capacity

4. Care Navigation

Recent results have shown that Middle Chare is one of the top surgeries for navigating patients.

5. Improvement Grant

 There have been new automatic doors installed at Middle chare surgery and Woodlands surgery are having theirs done tomorrow 

6. Telephone Systems

We will be receiving new telephones at Middle Chare and Woodlands that will record all calls, these are due to be installed w/c 8th April.

7. Medicines Out of Stock
We are having increasing problems trying to get hold of certain medications, we think this is because patients are stock piling medication due to Brexit

8. Pharmacies offering medication reviews

Mr. Cavanagh mentioned he keeps getting asked to attend a medication review at the pharmacy, it is a scheme that they are offering, however they do not have full access to patients medical records 

9. Services for the homeless
We had a discussion how there is a big gap here, no beds available and no ‘one place’ to refer to patients

10. Patient Online

From July 2019 there will be a new app available for patients to access parts of their medical record, more information can be found at https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/nhs-services/the-nhs-app/
Seem to be having various connection problems with patient access 

11. Charity
We still welcome food donations for the foodbank, a lot of our patients have found this very helpful

We are currently a collection point for the ‘red box project ‘ this gives young people access to free menstrual products – donations are more than welcome

12. Patient Handbook

Needs updating on the website 
Next Meeting Date
Tuesday 11th June 2019 – 1 .15pm  
